
 
 
 
 
July 9, 2020 
 
Dear Allied Healthcare students (future and current),  
 
In light of the world’s circumstances and how it is currently impacting our local healthcare 
system, we will not be able to place students at externship sites for the foreseeable future. As 
you can imagine, the system is already stretched thin and many of our locations are not 
currently accepting students at their sites in order to keep everyone safe. 
 
For all current and upcoming classes, we will not be offering externships as a part of the 
program. If you would prefer to have an externship opportunity with your program, we strongly 
encourage you to wait to enroll in a course until that becomes available again. We are working 
closely with our externship sites and hope to resume these opportunities as soon as it is safely 
possible for everyone. 
 
In the meantime, we’d strongly like to encourage you to apply for jobs. Please know that the 
healthcare system is overwhelmed and it may take some time to hire people. But, they are 
going to need help so be patient with the process. 
 
We deeply apologize for any inconveniences that this causes. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Anna Teter 


